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Jeff Watson

From: Chad Bala <bala.ce@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 18, 2016 9:40 AM
To: Jeff Watson
Subject: CU-16-00001

Thanks for the phone call this am regarding the Webb CUP.  When you get time go ahead a get me the final 
comment. Regarding our discussion of the final comment and it’s  request to incorporate comments from the 
previous process, our position is that since those comments were not specifically submitted by the end of the 
comment period of May 17th, 2016  @ 5p.m. that request should not be considered.  Furthermore, the previous 
project was also withdrawn by the Webb’s. 
 
 
 
Regards, 
 
Chad 
 
 
 
 
  


